
From: International Services <international@cornell.edu> 
Subject: Extended office hours for travel signatures 
Date: March 13, 2020 at 9:01:28 PM EDT 
To: INTERNATIONAL-NEWS-L <INTERNATIONAL-NEWS-L@list.cornell.edu> 
Reply-To: International Services <international@cornell.edu> 
 
Dear international students in Ithaca, 
  
Due to increased demand, the Office of Global Learning International Services will extend our 
office hours specifically for travel signatures. See this weekend’s schedule below. For Cornell 
Tech students, please note that Cornell Tech Student Services will be in contact this coming 
week. 
  
Extended weekend hours in 300 Caldwell Hall 
Saturday, March 14 – 8:00am to 12:00pm 
Sunday, March 15 – 10:00am to 2:00pm 
  
  
Note: if you are unable to get an updated travel signature before traveling, we can help! We 
will reprint your I-20 or DS-2019 and send it to you wherever you are in the world. Just 
complete the I-20/DS-2019 request form available 
at: https://international.globallearning.cornell.edu/travel/travel-signatures-and-i-20ds-2019-
reprints 
  
Sincerely, 
The International Services team 
 
 
 
This email list, sponsored by the Office of Global Learning International Services, keeps Cornell's 
international students informed about vital immigration alerts and other news. You received this 
message because you are an F-1 or J-1 student or a graduate on F-1 OPT. You cannot unsubscribe 
from this list. If you have questions or concerns, please contact our office 
at international@cornell.edu. 
To international-partners-l users: This message was forwarded from the international-news-l list. To 
unsubscribe from both lists, send an email to international-partners-l-request@cornell.edu. In the subject of 
the message, type leave. 
 


